THE BUZZ

NEWSLETTER THEINSTITUTEOFEDUCATIONDUBLIN - 17.01.2022





WELLBEING WEEK

Our first Wellbeing Week was a great success. from quizzes to movies and meditation - there was something for everyone. A big thanks to our Wellbeing Mentor, Luke Rock for organising such a lovely mix of relaxing and fun activities for both students and teachers.

The week concluded with a student concert. It is well known that music stimulates the body's natural feel good chemicals - so a special thank you to all the students listed on the programme below who participated and gave us all a wonderful experience.





STUDENT SPOTLIGHT



Last summer we shared the amazing news that current 6th year student Lailatul Rahman had been offered a place at the Oxford University Summer Course in the UK for Summer 2021. Now, we have a brilliant update on what Lailatul achieved during her time there. During the course students were given an assignment in their "Human Health" module. For this, Lailatul created a document focusing on Cystic Fibrosis, specifically the role of anaerobic bacteria.

Among her peers also on the course in the University, her assignment was highly regarded. Recently it was also recognised by the Programme Directors and lecturers at the University in Oxford and Lailatul has received an "Excellence Award" for her work. This is a huge achievement for Lailatul, to have her work recognised in this way by the faculty of one of the most prestigious and highly regarded universities in the world.





HI STUDENTS,

As always, if you'd like any support, don't hesitate to reach out to us. Please don't forget to cancel if you can't make it. This is very important as it enables another student to book in for your slot.

WEBINAR



This week's webinar is on Music, 4pm on Wednesday – as usual the link is on Moodle. Please contact Aoife with any questions or if you have any suggestions or requests for webinar topics.

(amcardle@instituteofeducation.ie)

CAO



This week is your last chance to avail of the discounted application fee of €30, it is available until 5.15pm this Thursday the 20th of January. As we have mentioned before, opening your CAO account takes just a few minutes and you can change your preferences until July 1stso there really is no reason to delay any further!

Have a great week.





EXTRACURRICULARS

CHESS



As of this week chess is moving from Wednesdays to Fridays. Location and time remain the same.

Chess / Friday 21st Jan / 3:30 / Music Room

BADMINTON



Badminton is going ahead as normal however to gain admittance to the hall, students must have their covid certs ready.

BASKETBALL



Basketball is cancelled until further notice due to the venue's covid restrictions. Updates on when it is starting back again will be in The Buzz and on the digi-screens.

MASTERCLASS



This Thursday, Jan 20th, we have a Masterclass in Maths with Aidan Roantree. It is for 6th years - live online at 6pm.

INDIVIDUAL MATHS HELP

To avail of individual Maths help with Adam Goodwin book your time slot with Margaret McCabe, in the office on the 1st floor.

Tuesdays / 3:30 - 5:30 / B-7 / All years / HL Only